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We would like to say a very big thank you to Grove Park School for all the beautiful Easter cards and pictures they made for

our residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home.

They are so colourful and jolly displayed in our Home.

A huge thank you also to our local Morrisons for their generous donation of Easter eggs for our ladies and gents. It was so kind of

them to think of us – and their gifts brought a big smile to everyone's faces at Woodstock!

 



Woodstock Care Home

Page: 2

Easter eggs kindly donated by Morrisons

 

 


